
Item G3
Approving Re-Appointments of Denzel Rasmussen and Jack Henry 
and New Appointment of Jolene Wojcik to the Grand Island 
Facilities Corporation Board
The Mayor has submitted the Re-appointments of Denzel Rasmussen and Jack Henry to the 
Grand Island Facilities Corporation Board. These appointments would become effective 
December 1, 2010 upon approval by the City Council and would expire on November 30, 
2013.

Also submitted is a new appointment of Jolene Wojcik to replace Tom Graves to the Grand 
Island Facilities Corporation Board. This appointment would become effective immediately 
upon approval by the City Council and would expire on November 30, 2012.

 Approval is recommended.
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